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Mound City Aldermen meet
(KLZA)--The Mound City Board of Aldermen accepted a bid from Stuart
Disposal to provide fill material for the 601 State Street property whey they met
last week.

In addition, Aldermen approved a motion to sell the 601 State Street property by
sealed bids with an undisclosed reserve. The bids are to be opened at the January
meeting.

In other action the Board voted to approve a request to suspend parking along
the West side of Nebraska Street from 7th to 9th Street. This is across the street
from the Mound City School with no parking between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and
4:00 P.M. for the remainder of the 2020-21 school year.

A bid was awarded to Schueth Concrete for work on Evans Circle. The bid was
$8,745 and was the lowest of two bids received. The work is to be completed by
December 15.

Water Superintendent Randy Crowley reported the new equipment truck has
arrived and that running boards will need to be purchased.
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